
SLTFD  looking  for  community
input
South Lake Tahoe Fire Rescue is hosting a meeting July 24 to
share the community’s risk assessment.

It will be from 7-9pm at the Fire Training Center located at
1195 Rufus Allen Blvd.

The  department  is  seeking  input  on  the  fire  department’s
operations, which will be included in the Standards of Cover
document.

There  will  be  question  and  answer  period,  as  well  as  a
presentation by Fire Chief Jeff Meston.
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